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Dear Parents,

Classrooms are decorated, lesson plans are made, the school is cleaned, all we need now
is students! We are excited to welcome everyone back for our first day of school next
Tuesday. There are a number of beginning of the year events/dates you should be aware
of...

New Parents Night, August 8 @ 6:30 PM in the cafeteria
Readyfest- August 10 from 12:30pm-2:00pm
1st Day of School- August 12 (Noon Dismissal, No After Care)
1st Day of After Care- August 13 (Registration paperwork & Info is in Readyfest folders)
Feast of the Assumption, No School- August 15
Vision Night- August 21 from 6:30pm-8:00pm

On Friday, August 15, the St. Henry Holy Name Society invites all families to join them for
a free spaghetti dinner to celebrate the Feast of the Assumption of the Blessed Virgin
Mary. It is a Holy Day of Obligation so you have to go to Mass anyway, so you fulfill your
obligations and get some free dinner! The dinner will be served following the 6:00 PM
Mass in the school cafeteria. Cash bar available. Come feast with us!

If you are planning to take advantage of After Care this year, the link to sign students up
in the Sign Up Genius is at the top of the Crusader Connection! Please make sure that you
sign your students up so we know who to expect and if plans change and they will not be
attending, please remove them from the list by 1:00pm. Thank you for your cooperation
with this!

Please do not forget to sign up for your Bingo shifts for the 2025-2026 school year if you
have not done so already. Every family is asked to work 4 shifts and you can sign up HERE.
Bingo volunteers are still desperately needed for the last few weeks before the new
schedule starts! If you are available to help with Bingo during the month of August please
sign up HERE.

https://www.sthenryschool.net/
https://www.sthenryschool.net/cafeteria/
https://www.sthenryschool.net/
https://www.facebook.com/st.henryschool
https://www.facebook.com/groups/133989659988916
https://www.sthenryschool.net/volunteer/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0A4DA4A729A0FAC43-57768555-after#/
https://www.sthenryschool.net/wp-content/uploads/2025/05/Parent-St.-Henry-Calendar-25-26.xlsx-Option-1.pdf
https://signup.com/mobileweb/2.0/vspot.html?activitykey=3337850025#choose_event_page
https://signup.com/client/invitation2/secure/632993440055/false#/invitation
https://files.constantcontact.com/69bdf6ac701/782e39a3-d039-4c75-b597-7820ba478f0c.pdf?rdr=true
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&nav=286c1059-da93-4c76-95c9-dd72c66a5d3d


The beginning of the year is also a good time to think about whether or not you would like
to volunteer at school or go on field trips. If you would like to do either of those things,
but are not yet VIRTUS trained, there are many sessions available in the near future. You
cannot volunteer or chaperone without this training! There is more information below.

I look forward to seeing all of you at Readyfest on Sunday!

God Bless,

Kimberly Wagner, Principal

CruNews 



Our theme for the 2025-2026 school year is "Cultivating Christ-like Character, One Fruit at
a Time." Throughout the year we will be discussing the different "Fruits of the Spirit".
Each month we will focus on a different fruit and discuss how we are already bearing fruit
in our lives and how we can allow the Holy Spirit to work through us to increase that fruit!



My name is Officer Douglas Kopp, and I’m honored to be serving as the new School Resource
Officer here at St. Henry Catholic School. I recently retired after 22 years with the
Cincinnati/Northern Kentucky International Airport Police Department and I’m now proudly working
for the City of Elsmere. I am looking forward to this new role, to help ensure a safe, secure, and
welcoming environment for students, staff, and families. I hope you find me to be an approachable
presence throughout the school.

I have been married for 25 years and my wife and I have three children. We often attend the
Sunday evening Mass at St. Henry. I am grateful for the opportunity to serve the school community,
and I look forward to a great school year together.

Take your Crusader spirit with
you everywhere!

Available at ReadyFest for $25
40 oz. St. Henry stainless steel tumbler



LINK FOR SCHOOL SUPPLIES LIST

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1iWC8RhoPaY1-A7hx-qVufmQVp3qGazG4THg25F9mI4U/edit?usp=sharing


Student uniforms include...
navy blue pants or shorts
white or St. Henry red knit polo
navy blue skort
uniform skirt or jumper
uniform sweatshirt
gym shorts/sweatpants & t-shirt

The gym uniform and uniform sweatshirts can be purchased through Vintage. The
password for new users is Crusader. Spirit wear is also available through Vintage. Students
can wear spirit wear shirts on Fridays!

Uniform skirts and jumpers can be purchased at Schoolbelles on Monmouth Street. Our
school code is S1963.

All other uniform pieces can be purchased at any local department store.

*Please remember that short/skort/skirt length should at least be to the student's
fingertips when extended by their side.

EARN MONEY FOR TUITION
Did you know you can work at Reds games, Bengals games, Cyclones games, FCC, NKU, XU and
UC games and concerts to earn money towards your tuition at Catholic schools...including high
schools? Here are four groups you can work through. Send them an email and see what is
available. Payment is sent directly to the school. Several of our school families are making
payments this way.

POST St. Thomas: contact Josh Wallace at Poststthomas@gmail.com
Eastside Motivators: Contact Stephanie Norris at stephnorr@aol.com
Westside Scouters: Contact Westsidescouters@fuse.net
Kids Crusaders: Contact kidscrusadersinc@gmail.com

https://shcs.vbsenterprise.com/security/NewUserPassword.epm?fbclid=IwAR2k_LRsIfRTAyEsLI4DvmZhjsi-buLn2MiI9zpiuGObv-gVzJ8nt70KLEg
https://www.schoolbelles.com/CGI-BIN/LANSAWEB?PROCFUN+WORDPR01+WEBFUNC+M37+funcparms+rdmlend(A0010):Y
mailto:Poststthomas@gmail.com
mailto:stephnorr@aol.com
mailto:Westsidescouters@fuse.net
mailto:kidscrusadersinc@gmail.com


The Crusader Classroom Parent Volleyball Challenge
Please join us in the gym on Friday, September 19, for fun,
friends, and fitness. 

The 8th grade vs. teachers game will be at 3:45 pm, with games
following after for the parents from each grade playing against
each other.

When not playing, parents have a great time tailgating in the
parking lot. Please do NOT BYOB -- beer will be sold at

concessions. Legally we cannot have parents bringing their own alcohol on the premises.  

Kids love this night and enjoy playing with friends in the parking lot or cheering from the
stands for their grade’s parent players.

Please let us know if you would like to be the captain for your grade (preschool and
kindergarten can play together or have separate teams). This means contacting parents to
form a team of men and women players. Teams should be made up of parents, not
extended family members. Teachers of that grade can also be invited play on the parent
teams! Everyone is welcome to play; no team is full. 

Also please consider signing up to work the concessions. Students can get service hours for
this (one adult must work each shift due to alcohol sales). Stay tuned for sign up genius or
reach out now if interested. 

Sarah Voelker (sarahvoelker7@gmail.com)
Shannon Scherrer (shannongrieme@yahoo.com)

mailto:sarahvoelker7@gmail.com
mailto:shannongrieme@yahoo.com


The St. Henry Holy Name Society invites you to join them for a Feast on the
Feast, Friday, August 15, after the 6:00 PM Mass for the Assumption of the
Blessed Virgin Mary, a holy day of obligation. They will be serving up spaghetti
dinners with sides, along with a cash bar. This is a FREE event! Bring your
family to Mass and then feast afterwards! RSVP today!

https://signup.com/go/GRVxHcn


If you would like more information on becoming Catholic, please reach out to the parish
office at St. Henry, 859-727-2035; you can also reach out to St. Barbara's parish office,
859-371-3100. You can read more here.

CAFETERIA

https://www.sthenrychurch.net/rcia/


Click the image above to download a printable PDF!

PLEASE NOTE: THE FIRST LUNCH WILL BE SERVED ON
WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 13!

Cafeteria Volunteers Needed and Welcome!
We welcome all moms, dads, and grandparents to come in and help serve lunches. The
students enjoy having you there! All volunteers must be VIRTUS certified and
compliant. Click to volunteer in August.

If you have any questions regarding the cafteria/menu, please reach out to Trisha Kissel,
Cafeteria Manager, cafeteria@sthenrynky.com.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0548A9A823A6F4C61-57777624-cafeteria#/
mailto:cafeteria@sthenrynky.com


SUPPORT YOUR CRUSADERS
VOLUNTEERS ARE NEEDED ON A

WEEKLY BASIS ... ANY AMOUNT OF
TIME YOU CAN HELP OUT IS GREATLY

APPRECIATED!

SIGN UP ONLINE!

Results of Bingo Operations
Many thanks to all the volunteers who work Bingo so tirelessly each week for the benefit of
St. Henry Catholic School. Year over year operating results for the TWELVE months ended
June 30, 2025 vs. June 30, 2024 are summarized below:

​For more information, contact Ryan Bihl, watermobihl@yahoo.com, Jamie
Powers, jamielpowers00@gmail.com, or call the school office, 859-342-2551.

07/01/2024-06/30/2025 07/01/2023-06/30/2024

# of Sessions Held 50 50

Gross Proceeds $326,027 $296,963

Cost of Games (97,444) (97,403)

https://signup.com/group/1087020069969050091
mailto:watermobihl@yahoo.com
mailto:jamielpowers00@gmail.com


Licensing & Other Costs (17,907) (17,624)

Net Profit $210,676 $181,936

Volleyball Volunteers Needed

St. Henry Catholic School hosts the sixth grade recreational volleyball league. is hosting a
6th, 7th & 8th grade pre-season volleyball tournament. We also host a 6th grade
recreational volleyball league. This year, there are 14 teams in the league, which is the
most we've had in a few years. There are 12 evenings of games, some with shorter shifts.
It cannot be run without your help! We have a sign up for working admimssions and
concessions. Split a shift if you can't stay the whole time. Send kids who need service
hours or who have a serving heart.

We are also hosting a pre-season tournament. Volunteers are needed for announcer, score
keeper, admissions, concessions, and parking lot attendant to direct cars to the teacher
lot on Monday, Thursday, and Friday. Students needing service hours for Confirmation or
high school are also eligible to help out. Sign up online; if you have questions, reach out
to volleyball@sthenrynky.com.

Volunteer for the sixth grade recreational league
Volunteer for the tournament, August 10-17

The St. Henry Catholic School Athletic Boosters
Golf Outing will be held Saturday, October 18, at the
Golf Courses of Kenton County.
 

mailto:volleyball@sthenrynky.com
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/805084FABAF2BAAF94-57792446-6thgrade?useFullSite=true#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/904044DADAA28ABFE3-57745754-preseason?fbclid=IwY2xjawL-w-FleHRuA2FlbQIxMQABHmY0FayAapm7bJrAOzFza3VC4e08P4o7FLvN7dvtVKbhy1eHdMPukW7QSh6g_aem_wXBJPOPogcCZXPIFpOlvRg#/


A 9-hole parent/child scramble is $25 per player (cart
and lunch included). Shotgun start at 9 AM. The adult
scramble is a 1 PM shotgun start. The cost is $100
per player. Registration includes 18 holes, cart,
lunch, beer, dinner, and an opportunity to win
fabulous raffle prizes. Limited 9-hole foursomes are
available for $250.
 
For information or hole sponsorship
opportunities/raffle donations, email Dave Miller
at golf@sthenrynky.com. 

Important tip: When signing up, note that there is a
tip field that you can manually change by clicking on

the 15%, then entering 0 or another number. There are still processing fees, so do
NOT feel obligated to add a tip.
 
Registration is exclusively online: https://givebutter.com/2025GolfOuting.
 
Your generosity directly benefits St. Henry Athletics and helps us continue building
strong, spirited programs in golf, volleyball, basketball, and archery. 

mailto:golf@sthenrynky.com
https://givebutter.com/2025GolfOuting


VIRTUS® 
Anyone who volunteers in our school or parish must be VIRTUS trained and compliant. If
you are interested in volunteering in our school or parish, there are many opportunities to
attend the Protecting God’s Children training.

To find classes, visit VIRTUS.org > drop down to select Covington, KY (Diocese) > select a
session to attend and register.
 
If you have questions or need additional information, reach out to our VIRTUS coordinator,
Leah St. John, lstjohn@sthenrynky.com or call 859-342-2551.

Anyone who has experienced sexual misconduct by a cleric, employee, religious, or
volunteer of the Diocese of Covington is asked to contact Julie Feinauer, Diocesan

https://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/reg_list.cfm?theme=0
mailto:lstjohn@sthenrynky.com


Victims Assistance Coordinator, 859-392-1515. Professional assistance and pastoral
support will be provided in confidentiality and with respect.

Date Location

08/19/2025 @ 9:00 AM & 6:00 PM Diocesan Curia, Covington

8/28/2025 @ 6:30 PM Diocesan Catholic Children's Home,
Ft. Mitchell

DIOCESE OF COVINGTON NEWS



Join the fun!

Flag football registration is open NOW!

This league is especially great for busy families because there are no weeknight practices! It’s a
fantastic way for kids to learn the game, make new friends, and have a ton of fun without a
huge time commitment.
Here are the details:

WHO: Open to all boys and girls in grades 1st-6th.
WHEN: Games are held on Sunday Afternoons.
PRACTICE: Super convenient! Teams practice for just 15 minutes right before their game
time on Sundays.
WHERE: All games are held locally at St. Henry District High School.
WHAT'S INCLUDED: The registration fee includes a jersey, shorts, and socks for your
player.
FORMAT: It’s a fun, fast-paced 5v5 format.

SIGN UP HERE

https://crusaderyouthleague.sportngin.com/register/form/830022369?_gl=1*5sak8d*_gcl_au*MTE5MjA0MTAxNy4xNzQ4OTYxMzEw*_ga*MzA3NzYwMTAuMTc0ODk2MTMxMA..*_ga_PQ25JN9PJ8*czE3NTAwOTgwMzgkbzM1JGcxJHQxNzUwMTAwNTU3JGo1NSRsMCRoMA


Register Here!

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/2025-annual-veteran-appreciation-luncheon-tickets-1411062278259?aff=oddtdtcreator


St. Henry Catholic School
Kimberly Wagner, Principal
kwagner@sthenrynky.com
3825 Dixie Highway | Elsmere KY 41018
859-342-2551
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